
August 12, 2020 

 

Proposed Motion for August 13th Rabbit Creek Community Council meeting:  

 

Move that the RCCC send a letter to the Anchorage Fire Department, Municipality of Anchorage 

Assembly, Mayor and Manager: 

 

* Thanking John See for his 2 years of support of the RCCC community Resiliency and Firewise 

programs including our Council and Hillside area community awareness, training and 

preparation programs.   

 

* The RCCC additionally encourages the MOA to continue to fund and staff the community 

Firewise program  and John’s work coordinating Hillside area fire load assessment and critical 

route identification and fire treatment; increased use of early detection technology development 

with rapid response capability; continued early spring community awareness programming, 

community drills, and a focus on the unique challenges of the Hillside that have many isolated 

residential areas and limited regional routes for evacuation.    


